
9 Offers of Compromise and Payments into Court 
 
In order to ensure that no correspondence or other documentation relating to 
Offers of Compromise or Payments into Court reach the relevant Court file, 
practitioners are requested to ensure that all such documentation is delivered 
to the Registry in a sealed envelope and marked “Confidential, for the 
attention of the Registrar”. 
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